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TOWN SUBMITS VARIANCE REQUEST TO EXTEND BOARDWALK  
 

CAROLINA BEACH, NC – On October 6, 2015 the Town of Carolina Beach re-submitted a 
Variance Request to the Division of Coastal Management (DCM) to extend the Carolina Beach 
Boardwalk from Harper Ave. to the Pelican Lane Public Beach Access. The proposed 875 foot 
extension will provide several new beach accesses, improved pedestrian circulation, and be 
fully handicapped accessible. The request is expected to be heard by the Coastal Resources 
Commission (CRC) at their upcoming meeting in Atlantic Beach, November 17th – 18th.  
 
The full Variance application and information about the CRC review process may be viewed at 
the DCM website http://portal.ncdenr.org/web/cm/nov-2015-agenda. 
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